
The Records, Communications, and Compliance Division (RCCD) currently has a 
Departmental transfer opportunity for a Business Process Analyst II in Carson City. This 
position is located in the NCJIS Modernization PMO. 
 
****Please be aware, regulation requires a trial period for voluntary transfers. 
NAC 284.444 Application of probationary period. (NRS 284.065, 284.155, 284.290, 284.300) 
2. A permanent employee must serve a trial period if he or she voluntarily transfers:  
(a) Within the same class 
 
If you are interested in transferring to this position, please submit your written request to 
humanresources@dps.state.nv.us. Based on the justification provided by the Division, approval 
has been obtained from the Director’s Office for a one week posting period for this opportunity. 
As such, written requests will be accepted until Monday, September 30th. If you have 
questions regarding this position, please call Julie Ornellas at 684-6204. 

  
When submitting a transfer request, please include the division you are presently working in, the 
geographical location and position you are applying for, and your telephone number.   

  
Transfer Opportunities require the attached form to be completed when interested in a 
Transfer Opportunity. Also, please attach any documents or information you would like the 
division appointing authority to utilize for your consideration for the transfer opportunity. 
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